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                                             Summer Term 2021 
    

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back we hope you all had a great Easter and managed to get out a little now that the 
restrictions have eased slightly. We are delighted to see everyone return safely to school after the 
holiday, as always the children have returned excited and enthusiastic to continue with their 

learning and are eager to be back in school. This term classes will 
be looking at more outdoor learning and we are hoping to safely 
start some of our life skills out in the community. The key focus 
across Lisburne School will be to improve our children’s 
independence and reinforce our learning in everyday situations. 

 
 
Public Health and the Local Authority have clear guidelines to support the 
reduction with the transmission of illness, because we have a number of vulnerable 
children in school we would appreciate your support reducing the spread of 
infection. Can we please make clear that children need to be off school for 48 
hours after the last sickness or loose bowel movement. We are unfortunately 
unable to give children Calpol or pain relief medication as these will reduce 
temperatures (a symptom of Covid). If your child is unwell the guidelines are that they are safer at 
home – if your child (or a member of the household) has symptoms please book a PCR test and 
inform school as soon as possible covid@lisburneschool.stockport.sch.uk . 
 
Please continue to look at the School Dojo/ Tapestry and view our website for all our new topic 
themes, class news and what’s happening in all our exciting lessons this coming term. Please 
contact me if you have any concerns or questions.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, help and cooperation! 
                        
 
 
 
 
Samantha Benson 
 
 
 

Half Moon Lane 
Offerton 
Stockport 
SK2 5LB 
 
Tel: 0161 483 5045 
Fax: 0161 456 4220 

 
 

                   Headteacher: Mrs S. Benson, B.Ed., M. Ed. N.P.Q.H.  

School uniform. 
Please can we ask that all children come into school dressed 
appropriately for both PE and Forest School. Please can we 

ask you to check Tapestry and Dojo for information regarding 
when your children will have these lessons and check the 

website if you are unsure what children need to wear for PE. 
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